Finance
Mike Snow - Head of Service

PO Box 2180, Warwick District Council, Riverside House
Milverton Hill, Royal Leamington Spa, CV32 5QW

direct iline: 01926 456800

Simon Gallagher email: mike.snow@warwickdc.gov.uk
Director of Planning web: www.warwickdc.gov.uk
Dept for Communities & Local

Government

Third Floor, Fry Building

2 Marsham Street

London

SWI1P 4DF our ref:MS/
your ref:

10 March 2017

Dear Simon Gallagher
Annex B: Template Letter for s151 Officers to Sign

In reply to your letter of 21 February 2017 I am writing to certify that Warwick District
Council has determined to:

Accept the proposed 20% increase in planning application fees ......... V...
Reject the proposed 20% increase in planning application fees...................
If accepting:

I confirm that the amount raised through these higher fees will be spent entirely on
planning functions.

I can also confirm that the full legal name for this authority to be used in regulations is

Warwick District Council

recycle Sy ) INVESTORS
OMenyoleeﬁnished gy%’ s ‘y IN PEOPLE

: N
with this please recyele it ol,fﬂ\_@ - _A‘



Please also confirm this legal name in the table in Annex C and return to

planningresources2@communities.gsi.gov.uk with this letter.

I submit the following, as requested:

2016/17 2017/18
Estimated expenditure in £1,507,800 £1,548,000
development management
Estimated income £1,094,800 £1,100,000
generated from planning
application fees :
Estimated additional N/A £165,000 from 1 July 2017

income generated from
higher planning fees

£220,000 full year

Yours sincerely

Mike Snho

Head of Finance and s151 Qfficer




